
Good evening LHS Families, 

This is Head of School Marianne Busteed calling this Sunday evening, November 5th to share 
Lowell High updates for the week ahead. As a reminder, there will be no school on Election Day, 
Tuesday, November 7th. 

There will also be no school on Friday, November 10th in recognition of Veteran’s Day. I’m 
happy to share we will be holding our twenty first annual Salute to Veteran’s on Thursday, 
November 9th at 9:45am in the auditorium, this will be televised in advisory classrooms for all 
LHS students and staff. 

Our marking period one closes on Wednesday, November 8th, while marking period two begins 
on Thursday, November 9th. We are planning to distribute report cards in advisory on Tuesday, 
November 14th. 

All seniors and families are invited to attend the Financial Aid Night presented by MEFA this 
Wednesday, November 8, at 6pm in the Little Theater at Lowell High School. You will have the 
opportunity to learn more about how to complete the FAFSA and the various forms of financial 
aid that are available. Please be sure to check out our updated website for all LHS news and 
information. 

Thank you and have a good week. 

- Marianne Busteed 

 


